Glenn Reed

To:
Subject: Freedom of information request

Dear Mr-

BCE-FOI-2024-03

On 13 March 2023 you requested information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.
You asked:

Under the Freedom of Information act, | would like to request the following information:

Please provide the amount of funding received from the government for the following tax years
(20/21,21/22,22/23).

Boundary Commission for England response:

The information you have requested is already available in the public domain within the BCE’s annual reports. A link
has been provided to the relevant page on the BCE website:

Search results for "annual report" | Boundary Commission for England (independent.gov.uk)
<https://boundarycommissionforengland.independent.gov.uk/?s=annual+report>

Under the provisions of the FOI Act if you are dissatisfied with the response provided you may wish to ask for an
internal review. If this situation arises you should write to:

The Acting Secretary to the Boundary Commission for England
2 Marsham Street

London

SW1P 4DF

If it transpires you are not content with our response or the internal review, you may apply directly to the
Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the Information Commissioner cannot make a decision unless
you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by the BCE. The Information Commissioner can be contacted
at:

The Office of the Information Commissioner, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire,
SK9 5AF

Kind regards





